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MEMBER ATTENDANCE 

 

Joe Taylor – President  Thomas Graham   

Clay McElveen  Richard Hassell   

Jennifer DeVito  Michael Hobson 

John Moore   Sandy Markovich 

Dudley Birch   Alex McAfee 

Paul Burn   Michael McLaughlin 

Carille Carlton   Jackie McMillan Jr. 

Alex Zafoot   Jeff Phillips 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:00 p.m. by Joe Taylor, President of Lowcountry Aviation 

Maintenance Association.  Vice President was not present.  Treasurer is vacated. 

 

Minutes: 

 

1. Joe Taylor made an awareness of LAMA’s new Facebook Fan Page and Website to all LAMA 

members. 

 All members present are aware. 

2. Members voted and agreed on its Lowcountry Aviation Maintenance Association’s LOGO 

 Majority Decision voted yes. 

 This logo will be submitted to Student Activities within one month for approval. 

3. Joe Taylor made an announcement of LAMA’s Constitution Amendments are being reviewed 

by TTC Student Activities and once received, will redirect to members via email for review, 

tweaking and voting. 

 Members are aware. 

4. Joe Taylor read to members LAMA’s WIIFM “What’s in it for me?” flyer. 

 Members understood LAMA’s mission, goals, objectives and rewards. 

5. Members voted on how many total key chains to order for its members.\ 

 Majority voted 100 key chains to order 

 Clay McElveen mentioned about other ideas for marketing promotional items such as a 

traditional paper airplane for kids during one of our LAMA events in the future. 

6. Members voted on LAMA’s new Treasurer.  Only one nomination name was mentioned. 

Carille Carlton. 

 Members voted and Carille Carlton was nominated with a unanimous decision. 

 Jennifer DeVito asked if Carille is okay with the vacant position. 

 Carille Carlton replied with “I am okay with it.” 



7. Joe Taylor asked for volunteers for LAMA’s bake sale fundraising on 4/10/2013. 

 Carille Carlton would volunteer to bake velvet cupcakes 

 Sandy Markovich said she would volunteer and bring in Brownies. 

 Thomas Graham also volunteered to participate to watch the table. 

 Jennifer DeVito is also volunteering. 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Joe Taylor reminded all that Berkeley Campus Block Party was on 4/10/2013 from 10:30am – 

1:00 pm.  Joe Taylor made awareness for LAMA members to look into joining Phi Theta Kappa 

at the main campus.  LAMA’s very own soda and snack machine has finally arrived and will be 

part of LAMA’s continuing fundraising.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:55PM 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Joe Taylor 

April 10, 2013 

 


